
2024 Fall Product Program Juliette Guide
The Juliette program allows participants to register individually for Girl Scouts, mixing and matching 
different activities to meet their needs and interests. Similarly, you as the adult can choose how you 
want to help your Juliette particpate in the Fall Product Program.

Option 1: You manage the program for your Juliette: During the Fall Product Program, you will 
act as your Juliette’s Troop Product Manager (TPM). While you’re not technically a “Troop” Product Manager, you’ll 
manage the same stuff for your Juliette so be on the lookout for communications and guidance sent to TPMs during the 
program, like the weekly Shout Out! newsletter. Juliette parent/guardians who register and fill out their online Juliette 
Parent/Guardian Agreement can also create a custom avatar and receive a personalized patch! (One patch per Juliette 
parent/guardian.) To gain full access to our online ordering system, you will need to be a registered member of Girl 
Scouts. If you aren’t comfortable with this, your local Service Unit Product Chair (SUPC) can help manage your 
Juliette’s Fall Product Program for you (Option 2). 

Option 2: Your SUPC manages the program for your Juliette: The SUPC is a volunteer in your area who will be 
your point of contact for the Fall Product Program! They’ll be your go-to contact for questions, any help you need 
with the M2 system, and they will make sure you receive your product and rewards at the end of the program. If 
you’re not comfortable managing the program for your Juliette, your SUPC will be able to do that for you as well. If 
you are unsure who your SUPC is, please email us at info@gsiowa.org or call us at 800-342-8389. 

Let us know if you would like to manage the program or have you SUPC handle things when you fill out your Juliette 
Parent/Guardian Agreement or contact us at 800-342-8389 or info@gsiowa.org.

Rewards and Program Credits
In addition to earning rewards, patches, and Munch Money as they reach 
each level outlined on the Nut Order Card, Juliettes also earn Juliette Program 
Credits (JPC) instead of the Troop Proceeds earned by participating troops. 

Program Credits expire September 15, 2025. Juliette Program Credits are 
noncumulative. For more information about Program Credits, please review 
the 2024-25 Program Credit Policy found on The Bridge. 

Handling money

Deposit-only Card Guide

To participate in the Fall Product Program, Juliettes receive 
a deposit-only card that will allow you to make deposits at 
Wells Fargo ATMs or inside Wells Fargo branches. 

If you have a deposit-only card from a previous Product 
Program, you can continue to use the same one. If you’re a 
new Juliette, or need a new card, we’ll order and send one 
out to you as soon as possible. You can indicate that you 
need a card on the Juliette Parent/Guardian Agreement or 
by emailing info@gsiowa.org. 

To deposit checks, checks should be made out to “Girl 
Scouts.” In the signature section on the back of the check, 
write “For deposit only – Girl Scouts of Greater Iowa.” 

Important: Your deposit-only card has a unique pin 
number. Be sure to use your pin when making a deposit, 
so that the deposit will be credited back to the right Girl 
Scout. 

If you do not have access to a Wells Fargo branch or ATM, 
you can come into any GSGI Leadership Center to turn 
in payments. For the Fall Product Program, deposits 
should be made at least twice—once halfway through the 
program, and then again at the end of the program, by 
October 30. 

Items Sold JPC Items Sold JPC

5-9 $5 30-39 $30

10-14 $10 40-59 $40

15-19 $15 60-79 $60

20-24 $20 80-99 $80

25-29 $25 100-119 $100

Above 100 items, JPCs increase $20 
for every 20 items sold.

Girl Scouts  
collect money 

from customers.

Money is deposited at Wells Fargo 
using your deposit-only card or 

by bringing in to the nearest Girl 
Scout Leadership Center.

Always use your PIN and keep a receipt.

All money is due  
by October 30, 

2024.
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